Eustis School Department

Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

December 14, 2022
Dear Stratton School Families:

We wanted to update you on our school closure/delay procedures. We ran into
some trouble with our emergency communication systems on the last storm day. We
are aware of the issue and have been trying to troubleshoot the problem. We are not
confident that there will not be issues with the system the next time it is used. We will
send out the notification using the emergency communication system once and that
is it, so as to not have some recipients receiving repeated notifications. If we find that
issues with this emergency communication system persist, we will no longer be using
this system.

A reminder of the other ways you can receive information about a closure or delay:

e WCSH 6 website and TV channel
e Stratton School Facebook page
e Stratton School Website: strattonschool.org
o Will show up as an alert at the top of the page
e REMIND app
o All classroom teachers have created a classroom REMIND account. This
is a quick and easy way to receive notifications from your child’s
classroom teacher and the school.
o If you have not signed up for REMIND, we strongly urge you to do so.
Please reach out to your child’s classroom teacher for information on how
to sign up.

Thank you all for your patience and understanding as we work toward finding
the best solution for quick access to emergency information such as closures/delays.

Sincerely,

Tabitha I. Emery
Principal

Come Grow With Us



